M.S. "HOEGH SILVERSTAR".

It is submitted the Copenhagen Surveyors be informed
that the class of this vessel was withdrawn from the Society's
Reglster Book by the General Committee on the 29th ultimo.

A Report was, however, received from the Vancouver
Surveyor, dated lst August, in which he refers to the condition
of the stern frame. He states that he found it badly corroded
and showing numerous surface cracks. These cracks were wveed
out and repaired by electric welding. Other repairs were
done, but there is no indication in this Office that the Surveyor
in conjunction with the Surveyor to the Norske Veritas rejected

the stern frame. /




